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July 17, 2020 

 

Mr. David Nichols, Director 

City of Columbia Public Works Department 

701 E. Broadway 

Columbia, MO 65205 

 

Dear Mr. Nichols, 

The Housing Authority of the City of Columbia would like to request that the parking restrictions, per 

Section 14-324 of the City of Columbia Code of Ordinances, be removed on the following streets:  

• Switzler Street, south side, from Providence Road to Trinity Place. 

• Trinity Place, east and west sides, from Park Avenue to Pendleton Street. 

The Housing Authority had initially requested these restrictions a number of years ago to help eliminate 

a number of issues that were occurring at the time.  We feel that those issues have been resolved for 

some time now and with the redevelopment of our properties in the area, we feel the parking on these 

streets is necessary.  I am certain that if you discuss this matter with the Police Department, they will 

concur. 

Thank you for your time and should you have any questions of me, feel free to call. 

Sincerely, 

 

Phil Steinhaus, CEO 

Columbia Housing Authority  

 


